Board Meeting Minutes September 2, 2015.

Members in attendance: Bernie Willis, Cliff Belleau, Walter Yankauskas, Rick Henry, Chuck
Hosack, Ed White, Lars Gleitsmann, John Davis.

Meeting was called to order by President Willis.

Treasurers Report: $6616.77 in bank. $242.26 in petty cash. $173.00 in PayPal Total $7032.03
Minutes from the August 5, 2015 board meeting were approved as presented.

Old business:

Elodea removal at Sand Lake and Lake Hood appears successful.

UAA will not be able to host the September chapter meeting due to budget restraints. Alternate
meeting of Airglas, Inc. was accepted.

The aircraft donation by Kay O'Grady was accepted by the board. Rich Dunning had offered to
co-ordinate the retrieval. John Davis will contact Rich.

New Business:

October chapter meeting will be held at Ed Whites hangar.

Government affairs:
o Lars reported that the Swift Fuels is no longer touting their fuel as a 100LL replacement
but as a “low power replacement”.
e Everts Air had provided them with an R2800 for testing, but the fuel has had difficulty on
cold starts.
e Lars indicated that Aircraft in Norway have lost considerable value due to excessive
regulation.

Meeting adjourned about 8:20.



